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Dear Parents/Guardians:

It is hard to believe that we are now entering the month of February and we are officially beginning
our second term! On behalf of the staff and students at English Catholic Central School, I would like
to take this opportunity to thank parents and volunteers for all that they have done to make our first
term such a great success!

With February now upon us, a number of events will be taking place. Please note that First Term
Report Cards will go home on Wednesday, February 16th, 2011 and that Parent/Teacher
Interviews will take place on Tuesday, March 1, 2011 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  Further
information regarding interview times will be sent home with the report cards.  Listed below are a
number of important dates. Please see the reverse side of this newsletter to view all of the 
calendar details!

Our next Catholic Parent Council meeting will take place Monday, February 7th at 7:00 p.m.
in the Family Studies room. All parents are welcome!

The Grade 8 Valentine Carnival will take place on Thursday, February 10th, 2011 from 
4:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. We hope that you can join us!

Our February Mass with Fr. John will take place on Friday, February 11th, 2011 at 10:35 a.m.
in the gym. All are welcome!

The E.C.C.S. Public Speaking Competition will take place on Tuesday, February 15th in the gym.
Additional information is to follow.

On Thursday, February 17th  there will be a First Communion Parent Meeting for Grade 3 parents 
at Our Mother of Perpetual Help Church at 7:30 p.m.

The TDSS Grade 8 Parent Night will take place on Thursday, February 17th, 2011.

Monday, February 20th is Family Day. There are no classes this day!

Monday, February 28th  is a Professional Development Day. There are no classes on this day!

Finally, E.C.C.S. continues to hold Junior Kindergarten Registration for children who were born in
2007 and who will be attending JK in September 2011. Parents are welcome to stop by the office to
pick up a registration package and tour the school. You can also register online at: www.ncdsb.on.ca 

L. Hurtubise, Principal                                                        


